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Simon Johnston - ROW's responce to ESNA remarks

From:  Stacey Miers <

To: <crosscitytunnel@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/02/2006 9:58 AM

Subject: ROW's responce to ESNA remarks

It is with regret that I have been placed in a position of responding to allegations toward me and my
character by ESNA representatives, at the Cross City Tunnel Enquiry on the 2nd of February 2006.
My written submission clearly states that ROW started in 1973 and if anyone would like to research
the history of ROW and its activities they are available from Sydney City Council'ss library archives.

It was never my intention to denigrate the Woolloomooloo Tenant Representative Organisation’s
(WTRO) role. The point was that the consultation for the CCT should have gone beyond this group
in identifying the impacts of the CCT. Furthermore representatives from the WTRO have stated
publicly that they do not support the current closures of Bourke Street or the proposed closures of
other streets in Darlinghurst.

Sadly I feel that personal attacks only distract from the inquiries objectives, and the impact of the
current and proposed road closures.

Stacey Miers on behalf og Residents of Woolloomooloo (ROW)
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